
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Tideline Public House - email from belle vukovich kenoyer
Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 1:32:32 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 
From: belle vukovich kenoyer <bvukovich@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 10:37 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>; Todd Selig <tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: Tideline Public House
 
Dear Mr. Beherendt and Mr. Selig,
I am writing in support of the proposed plans for the Tideline PUblic House. This seems like a
great option for this underutilized space and could actually make Durham a destination
location for people looking for awesome Food truck vibes. I know we have visited the Kittery
Food Truck "park" as a family, and while the food is awesome, the atmosphere is lacking.
Having something like this proposal in town would be an amazing addition to a fabulous
community. I hope you are willing to approve this plan. Thank you for your time.

~belle vukovich kenoyer 
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